
Year 5 Home Learning 
This week there is no written task, but children will be required to start the Reading Challenge. 
The new spelling words have been uploaded for children to practise. There is also a My Maths 

Task to be completed online (no need to hand anything in). 

Due Date: Thursday 01/04/20 
 

Reading Challenge - March 2020 

Please see the separate ‘Reading Challenge’ button for this  


